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    Thursday 26th January 2017
Dear Parents,
We are fully in the swing of things in term 3, with lots of exciting learning taking place across the school.  The 13 children in Key Stage 2 were fantastic on Monday when learning how to play their new brass instruments.  I was pleased to see so many children borrowing the instruments for practising at home; I am sure the children will fill your houses with noise at the weekends!  There are still a few spaces left to join the Wantage Silver Band initiative, please see me if you are interested.

In another area of music, we have Philippa Spitts who is offering both flute and piano lessons during school time. These are half an hour sessions costing £15 a week.  Her telephone number is 07899 858763.

Healthy eating mission The school council have been snooping around the staffroom, in breakfast club, at tuck shop and in the school hall to see how healthy our school is.  They are working with Mr Burbank and Joyce Hutchinson and will feedback to you their action plan to ensure that our eating habits are as good as our excellent expectations for physical activity. 

Packed lunches  Please can I take this opportunity to remind you about providing your child with a healthy packed lunch box. We currently have a very interesting mix of food items that are appearing in lunch boxes which are far from healthy. Please see the change4life for more ways to stay healthy http://www.nhs.uk/Change4Life/Pages/healthy-eating.aspx.  I do not wish to give you an endless list of healthy options but the following applies at Stockham School: No nuts, sweets or chocolate bars.  We do encourage children to drink water only, however, if your child needs sugar free diluted squash/juice, this is acceptable.  Some juice drinks contain over 5 cubes of sugar! It is a good idea to add a cold pack or frozen water drink to the packed lunch box in order to keep the food cool during the morning in school. Your child may be spotted for having a super healthy lunch box and will be given a ‘be food smart’ sticker. (
Little Troopers  Well done to Nathan and Isaac who received ‘Little Trooper’ medals in assembly on Monday. They have been brave for half a year whilst their Dad has been working in East Africa. We support all our forces families at Stockham School and are very proud of the boys’ maturity.
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Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Joe and Trinity. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS

 Year F   We have been learning to find 1 less on a number line.  In literacy we have been writing about animals from the Chinese New Year story.  
 Year 1   In year one we have been working hard to practice our assembly.  

               It went very well!  In English we have been writing more instructions, and in 

               maths we have been looking at the months and seasons, and giving ourselves 

              1 minute challenges.

 Year 2
This week we have acted out ‘The Smartest Giant in Town’ in English and we      have been practising dividing by 2, 5 and 10 in maths.  
 Year 3   This week we have made cave paintings of handprints in topic.  We have also 

been learning about fractions and finishing our recounts.

 Year 4   Year 4 have been performing and writing play scripts this week in English.  As part of our 'Earthquakes and Volcanoes' geography topic we have been locating volcanoes around the world and learning about how they are formed.  In maths we have begun learning about time.
 Year 5   This week in year 5 we have been using protractors in maths and working out missing angles! We have also tried to persuade people to come to Wantage in our English Lessons.  
 Year 6   Year 6 have been analysing their test papers and in science they have been 

looking at adaptions.       
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F
Milo for showing confidence in his writing by thinking of a super animal sentence to write.


Tegan for showing confidence in phonics and using her new sounds to write words.

Year 1
All of year 1 for their fantastic assembly!  Well done – you made the adults
                     very proud.
Year 2
Libby and Preston for demonstrating great confidence when performing as ‘George’ from ‘The Smartest Giant in Town’.  It was a pleasure to watch you!
Year 3 
Albie for a great piece of writing.  Well done.


Jax for some great answers in class and working independently during English. 
Year 4
Rory for taking pride in his Van Gogh picture and thinking really carefully about the shades of colour to use.

                     Bethany for being determined to improve her spellings.
Year 5
Caitlin for showing a determined, positive attitude towards all her work and other people!
Year 6
Brendan for giving super top tips and showing good teamwork to others.

Tilly for persevering with her test analysis.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
Friends of Stockham are holding a Valentine Disco on Friday 3rd Feb 6:30 – 8:30pm. Tickets will be available to purchase in the school hall on Tues 31st Jan & Wed 1st Feb (between 8:30 – 9:00am). Tickets must be purchased in advance and are strictly subject to availability. We are expecting a sell-out event, don’t miss out! There will be tuck, bar, games and dancing. Tickets cost £1 each and as usual all children must be accompanied by an adult. Come along and enjoy the fun! Children attending breakfast club, can still purchase tickets on Tue 31st or Wed 1st by bringing the correct money in a sealed envelope – please ensure it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it.
Healthwatch Oxfordshire will be at Wantage Library again, this time on 

Friday 10th February, 09:30 – 14:00.

Healthwatch try to bring the voice of local people directly to those who provide the local health and social care services. 

They hope lots of people from Wantage and the surrounding villages will visit on Friday 13th so Jen from Healthwatch can listen to as many stories as possible about your experiences of local health and social care. 

Jen will then share the stories with our local services to make sure that the system works for you.  

School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









